CLIFTON PARK TRUSTEES MINUTES March 25, 2022

Present via zoom: Trustees Fraser, Frost, Meany and Seibert

Minutes: Minutes from the meeting held Dec. 9th were approved with edits and will be posted on the website.

Financials: No material issues or budget variances were noted.

Legal Update: In March, the Plaintiffs filed an answer to the Trustees motion to dismiss.

Maintenance: Construction of the Shotcrete wall along the upper portion of Beach Rd is still not scheduled. It is anticipated that the repaving of the road will be done in the fall, as this cannot be done until construction of the Shotcrete wall is completed.

Reservation System: The current reservation system will be used for the 2022 season, and options for the 2023 season will be assessed in over the next few months. Potential service providers to assist with setting up and maintaining a new web-based solution will be contacted.

Guard Meeting: Each of the guards from last year will be returning for the 2022 season. They will start afternoon/weekend shifts on April 15.

Beach Clean up/Annual meeting: Prep work for beach cleanup on May 7th has begun. The annual meeting will be held at the beach house.

New business: No new business.

Next meeting: Fri. April 22